NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD CONTRACT UNDER A NATIONAL COOPERATIVE
PURCHASING AGREEMENT
BERGEN COUNTY COOPERATIVE PRICING SYSTEM, NJ PURCHASING ALLIANCE

The Borough of Seaside Park participates in the Bergen County Cooperative Pricing System, NJ
Purchasing Alliance (#CKO04) to purchase two (2) 2025 Ford Mavericks XLT AWD from Chas S. Winner
Inc. D/B/A Winner Ford, 250 Haddonfield Berlin Rd, Cherry Hill, NJ 08034 through the NJCPA BC-Bid
#24-43.

Use of NJ Purchasing Alliance is permitted under the authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3).

Information regarding the contract may be found on the Bergen County Cooperative Pricing System
website. In order to view this contract online, please go to the following website: bergenbids.com.

The Borough of Seaside Park anticipates awarding the contract on June 19, 2025. The vendor’s contract
with the Bergen County Cooperative Pricing System is from June 19, 2024 — June 18, 2026.

Opportunity to comment will begin upon publication of this notice and end 10 calendar days thereafter.
All comments should be directed to the Borough of Seaside Park Purchasing Department.

Jenna Jankowski, RMC, CMR
Municipal Clerk



